April 15, 2021

## Dear Chapter Regent:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that your chapter successfully attained the **Bronze Level** in the 2020 "Spread the American Spirit" magazine subscription contest. The results were based on the percentage of subscribers relative to your chapter's official membership count as of January 1, 2020.

Your members have done an excellent job promoting *American Spirit* magazine and *Daughters* newsletter, and we thank you for your support. To show our appreciation of your chapter's hard work we have created a virtual badge that you can post to your chapter website that will display your chapter's winning level for all visitors to see.

You may contact the DAR Magazine Office at <u>americanspirit@dar.org</u> to receive your chapter's badge. If you are no longer the Regent of your chapter, please forward this information to the current Regent.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Partridge Publications Coordinator

This Partridge

Enclosure